
(UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST)
1200 N. E. 135th Street • Miami, Florida 33161

The Reverend Charles L. Eastman, Minister Telephone: (305) 6
9
1-528b

September 21, 1982

Police Chief O'Connell
North Miami Police Dept.
13130 NE 8th Ave.
North Miami, FL 33161

Dear Police Chief O'Connell,

As Vice President of the Arch Creek Trust, I have been
asked to apprise you of the fact that our organization willbe holding a plant sale and art show on Saturday, November
6 at Arch Creek Memorial Park. While we do not know theexact number of people who will be attending, as this isour first fund raising effort to restore the natural bridge,
we suspect that there may be additional traffic on Biscayne
Boulevard and One Hundred and Thirty Fifth Street. We
certainly appreciate the cooperation your police department
has given in the past, and we hope we can count on it in
the future.

Sincerely yours,

Rev. Charles L. Eastman
CLE/db

II

494

is

46

1 

1r

yI 
i

t


